“Growing together to let our light shine”
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Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 15th January 2018!
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Diary Dates-


-Tuesday 16th January-Year 3 Weather Experience Day


-Tuesday 16th January 9am- Special Educational Needs & ongoing health needs parent/carer drop in information session


-Thursday 18th January Year 4 & Year 6 Manchester Museum Trip


-Thursday 18th January AM- Reception FUN maths parent/carer session


-Wednesday 24th January- Y2 African Art Experience Day


-Thursday 25th January- Year 5 Jodrell Bank Trip


-Tuesday 30th January- Nursery and Reception Toys Experience Day


-Monday 5th February-Year 4 Egyptian Experience Day


-Tuesday 6th February- Safer Internet Day


-Wednesday 7th February- Year 1 Lowry & People’s History Museum Trip


-Friday 9th February- Year 1 Lowry Experience Day


-Tuesday 13th February- Year 6 South American Experience Day


-Wednesday 14th February 9am- Year 2 SATS Parent/carer information session


-Thursday 15th February- Year 5 Moon Buggies Experience Day


-Thursday 15th February PM-EPIC Afternoon Tea


-Thursday 15th February-Valentines Disco after school


-Friday 16th February 3.15pm- End of half term


-Tuesday 27th February 8.50am- Start of Spring 2 half term











EPIC Winner- This week’s EPIC award goes to Gracie Shaw in Year 2. Gracie is EPIC because she works hard, is polite and kind to adults and children. Well done Gracie!





Behaviour Jumper Winners-  Year 1-Hallie Simpson, Year 2-Tiago Joao, Year 3-Shaun Whittey, Year 4-Jia Yu, Year 6-Owen Pownall.





Top Table Winners- Nursery- Michael Omene, Reception-Rachel Olatunde, Year 1-Ajna Bajro,  Year 3-Mia Steadman, Year 4-Haja Kromah, Year 5-Tyronney Gilbert, Year 6-Abigail Houghton and EYFS Buddy-Codi- Leigh Wilson.





Parent/Carer Workshops: This week there have been lots of opportunities for parent/careers to find out more about how to support their child’s health and learning.


On Monday, parent/carers found out about their child’s CHAMP results and learned more about healthy eating. The fruit hamper was won by Rebecca Olatunde’s Parent.


On Tuesday and Wednesday, our nursery parent/carers came in to find out more about the Play club bags that we are going to send home to help our children learn songs, rhymes and letter sounds.


On Wednesday, Year 1 parent/carers came into learn more about the phonics screening check in June and how they can support their child at home by using the phonics boxes and other resources.


Thanks for your support and time at the meetings. If you were unable to attend, but would like to find out more, please speak to your child’s class teacher.





Next week……..


-On Tuesday 16th January at 9am, we are holding a drop in for parent/carers to find out more about how to support children with Special Educational Needs. Find out more about how to access support in the city.


-On Thursday 18th January, reception parent/carers are invited to join their child in playing FUN maths games.








Mobile Phones- If children bring a mobile phone to school, it must be sent to the office at the start of the day and collected at 3.15pm. This is to ensure it is kept safe and it cannot be used in school.





Slime- Please can children keep slime at home. This is to avoid children getting an allergic reaction to the contents.





A number of children have been unwell at the end of the holiday and on return to school. If your child is unwell with sickness or diarrhoea, they must remain at home until 48 hours after their last episode of sickness or diarrhoea. This is to ensure they recover and to prevent the spread of infection to other children and staff. We are reminding children to wash their hands and our cleaning team are doing more deep cleans as well.





Homework- There has been some great homework completed over the holiday and during the first week back to school. We appreciate the support that parent/carers give to their children and without this, they wouldn’t make as much progress. We have a homework club for pupils in Years 2-6 every Tuesday lunch in the ICT suite if pupils want to complete their homework in school.


Here is a photograph of our homework display.








